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Samsung Proprietary 

 

  

 

Product End of Life cycle (EOL) Notice  

(Notification on termination of Module Product) 

12th May 2022 

  

 

Dear valuable customer, 

 

  

This letter is to inform you that Samsung Electronics plans to execute an 

End of Life cycle (EOL) process for 96 LED board (44inch and 47inch) 

Products. (See below for specific part numbers). 

 

After a thorough review of our existing product offering we have made the 

determination to discontinue these products in order to provide you with 

more advanced product. 

 

We sincerely appreciate your use of these terminated products, and we ask 

your understanding on any inconvenience caused by termination. We hope 

that this notification allows you time to complete existing projects 

using your current designs and shift future designs to one of our other 

advanced solutions. Please note that, if EOL occurs prior to the expiration 

of the warranty period, we reserve the right to service this warranty with 

replacement parts.  

  

Please contact your Samsung Electronics representative with any questions 

or concerns regarding this matter. 

  

Module-EOL 2022-002 



 

 2 / 2 

 

Samsung Proprietary 

□ Part Numbers on EOL list 

EOL products Alternative products 

Name Part Number Name Part Number 

96 LED board 

(44inch) 

SI-B9W311B20US 

V-series Gen3 

(VB22C or VB22F) 

SI-B9V243B20WW 

SI-B9U243B20WW 

SI-B9T243B20WW 

SI-B9R243B20WW 

 

SI-B9V463B20WW 

SI-B9U463B20WW 

SI-B9T463B20WW 

SI-B9R463B20WW 

SI-B9V311B20US 

SI-B9U311B20US 

SI-B9T311B20US 

SI-B9R311B20US 

96 LED board 

(47inch) 

SI -B9W311C00US 

SI -B9V311C00US 

SI -B9U311C00US 

SI -B9T311C00US 

SI -B9R311C00US 

 

 

Thanks for your understanding and we look forward to working with you. 

 

 

 

Samsung Electronics Co., Ltd. 

LED Division 


